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NICKEL ORE SALES AGREEMENT – NOT CONSUMATED

Metallica Minerals Limited (ASX-MLM) advises that the Royalty Agreement
with a privately owned company (see ASX Release dated 15th September) to
allow the mining and extraction of nickel ore from the Company’s Dingo Dam
Mining Lease in north Queensland will not proceed due to the non-satisfaction
of the conditions precedent.

An extension for the satisfaction of the conditions precedent was not agreed
between the parties.

The Dingo Dam Mining Lease is part of Metallica’s non-core Lucky Break
Nickel Project, directly west of Townsville and to the southeast of its larger
SCONI scandium-nickel and cobalt project.
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